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Newsletter – 15.11.2021 

 

 

Reminder - Nursery Photographs 

Tempest Photography will be taking individual child photographs on Monday 22nd November.  

Photos will be taken during the nursery session.  Children who do not attend on Mondays are 

welcome to come and have their photograph taken.  Please arrange a time with Mrs. Fletcher.  

Alternatively, you can pay for your child to attend for the full session.  Please inform Mrs. 

Fletcher if you would like to book an extra session. 

 

This Week 

The children have enjoyed the visit from Lancashire Hawks and Owls.   

 

Sunflower Room (3-4years) 

This week the children are continuing to learn about light and dark.  We have also had 

‘Friendship Week’.  The children have been learning about being kind.  They have also read the 

story of The Rainbow Fish and have are making friendship bracelets. 

Focus Story:   The Light in the Night.  The children are also reading The Rainbow Fish as part 

of friendship week. 

Word of the Week: friendship 

Makaton sign: drink 

  
Focus song: If We Are Friends and You Know It 

Poetry Basket: Leaves are Falling 

Forest School:  Lighting a fire and toasting marshmallows. 

 

 

Rainbow Room (2-3 years) 

This week the children are learning about light and dark. 

Focus story:  Where Do Diggers Sleep at Night. 

Makaton sign: drink 

Focus Song: Twinkle, Twinkle, Little Star – the children will be performing the song in groups. 

Focus Number Song:  

Poetry Basket: Leaves are falling 

Focus Instrument: drum 

Forest School: Reading Room on the Broom and making wands. 
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Attendance: 

The Butterfly Group has won again with a fantastic 94%.   

 

 

Reminder Snack Money 

Snack money for this half term: 

£10.50 

30 hours places - £17.50 

2 session places - £5.25 

 

Please see Mrs. Fletcher if you need our bank account details to complete a bank transfer. 

Cash payments can also be made to Mrs. Fletcher. 

 

Parent’s Evening 

Thank you to everyone who attended Parent’s Evening.  We had 94% of parents attend 

which is fantastic!   

 

 

 

 

 

 

Thank you for your continued support. 

Nicola Daniels-Green 
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